Board Meeting 1/14/2024

Meeting was held at Delizas Pizzeria

Pat called the meeting to order at 2:10 PM

Pat welcomed the board members

All members were present except Steve Handy who is in Florida
Paul went over the yearly treasure report sent by Steve

Pat stated that there is no changes to the by laws

Pat asked the Trustees if they were staying on, Paul Schroll, John Pyross and Phil
Guidone all said yes

Pat asked about membership for the CTCI Report

Dues: At time of meeting 6 people still have not paid there dues

Meeting venues: Arlene stated that there is a place in Wayne that she will look into
WebSite: Pat stated that there was 2500 visits last year

Facebook: Paul stated that there was 1400 followers from 10 countries, 85% are men
Newsletter: Paul said he will stay on as the newsletter editor, Pat mentioned about
putting a members memorial page in it, the page will remember the member and their
spouse only. Paul said that would be a good idea

Convention Donations: It was decided not to send monies to the convention hosts

No Show Members: If they pay their dues and hols a meeting they are still part of the
club

Activities: Sweet heart brunch will be held on 2/11 at the Brownstone, time 11-3
Harolds will be held on 3/17



Spring Cruise, In May date TBD

Tune up clinic In May, will be held at Rich Martins house along with the May
meeting

Picnic will be held on 8/11 at Schooleys Mtn

Fall Cruise In October date TBD

Christmas Party, votes will be taken at the members meeting for an
afternoon or evening party, also a vote for a band or a dj

Pat ended the meeting at 3:26 PM



